CRHS Chorus Boosters Executive Committee Board Meeting August 20, 2021 4:30 PM

Board Members Present: Cindy Rewerts and Katherine Brooks

Also Present: Nathan Sebens.

FINANCES

• Checkbook balanced for August and audit completed on August 12, 2021.

NEW BUSINESS

- New officers were determined:
 - o Katherine Brooks President
 - o Cindy Rewerts Treasurer and current Secretary
 - Vice President TBD
- President, Vice President and Treasurer will register with the bank as signing authorities
- Discussed events and fundraising experiences of the past with Nathan.
 - Advised on using EOE either at Union Grove United Methodist Church or virtually online as we have done in the past.
 - o Candle sales at Christmas was also discussed as a good money-making option.
- Fundraising Activities will be limited this semester due to the COVID restrictions within Orange County.
 - Candle/Fragrance Fundraiser is of interest and should start in late October/early November
 - Limit sales-based fundraising to 1 per semester during the year and online options work the best to reduce face to face contact during delivery.
- OCS restrictions on Band & Chorus participation in the classroom was discussed regarding COVID-19 guidelines

CALENDAR UPDATES

• Next Booster Meeting: TBD once classes start and Nathan has a chance to prepare his classes.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 5:15PM Respectfully Submitted, Cindy Rewerts, Secretary/Treasurer